Gentet, Matthias

From: Phillips, Kate

Sent: 09 September 2016 15:36
To: Planning

Subject: FW: application 2016/1355/P

Please log to 2016/1355/P

Kind regards

Kate Phillips
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 2521

flin]E]s

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new planning
applications, decisions and appeals.

From: Suzy Kendall [

Sent: 09 September 2016 11:30

To: Phillips, Kate

Subject: FW: application 2016/1355/P

Dear Kate Phillips,

| would like to object to application reference 2016/1355/P.

My name is Suzy Kendall and | live at 4 The Mount, NW3 6SZ opposite 82 Heath St NW3 1DN.
My reason for objecting is that the building will be changed retail use class Al to class D1.

This is a village we need our shops and to maintain having shops on this area of Heath Street it is vital that all the
shops are retained. The upper part of Heat street has already been lost.

My fear is that as Heathside Primary School already owns buildings in this area, for instance no 76 has frosted
windows and has not been retained as a shop , this could happen to no 82 and it will be a further erosion of shops
selling goods. | have no objection to any land behind a shop being used as long as a working shop is retained.

The building is grade 2 listed and forms an historical part of Hampstead village.

Regards, Suzy Kendall



